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Postal Regulatory Commission Statement  

Washington, DC - The Postal Regulatory Commission has become aware of the 
recent arrest of one of our employees.  Upon becoming aware of this information, 
the Commission has terminated this employee effective immediately. The 
Commission is shocked and horrified at these serious allegations and maintains a 
steadfast commitment to promptly deal with any claims of employee misconduct.  
  

The Postal Regulatory Commission is an independent federal agency that provides regulatory oversight over the 
Postal Service to ensure the transparency and accountability of the Postal Service and foster a vital and efficient 
universal mail system. The Commission is comprised of five Presidentially-appointed and Senate-confirmed 
Commissioners, each serving terms of six years. The President designates the Chairman. In addition to Chairman 
Michael Kubayanda, the other commissioners are Vice Chairman Ann Fisher and Commissioners Mark Acton, Ashley 
Poling, and Robert Taub. Follow the PRC on Twitter: @PostalRegulator and LinkedIn. 
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